Election Day 7th May 2015 
Dear Parents, 
We are unable to use the Pavilion on Thursday 7th May, because it is being used as the Polling Station. We regret to say there will be no Playgroup that day, and ask you to make other arrangements for your childcare. 
If you are using the Free Entitlement, you will be welcome to fit your hours in on another day of the week if you can. 
If you are paying fees, you will not be billed for that session unless you would like to come on another day of the week instead. 
Please will you let us know what you would like to do, either by email or telling us at Playgroup, before Sue sends out the next lot of bills, which will be the week beginning 20th April. 
We are very sorry for this inconvenience. 
We hope you have an enjoyable Easter Holiday. We start again on Monday 13th April. 
Kind regards, 
Liz 
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